
WELCOME TO KADS SEASON 29!  

Dear KADS Families, 

Welcome to our 29th season at Kara Anderson’s Dance Studio! We are so excited to have both our new and 

returning dancers join us for another amazing year. 

At KADS, we believe dance is about more than just steps—it’s about growth, expression, and confidence. This 

season, your child will: 

• Develop coordination, poise, grace, and physical fitness 

• Learn self-expression and creative thinking 

• Build self-esteem and confidence 

• Gain a lifelong appreciation for music, dance, and the arts 

• Stay active in a healthy and fun way 

 

Important Information – Please Read Carefully 

• Arrival & Pick-Up: Arrive no earlier than 10 minutes before class and pick up on time. Waiting areas 

are for drop-off/pick-up only. 

• Tuition: Due by the 15th of each month. Late fees apply after the 15th. Accounts over 60 days past 

due will result in class suspension until payment is made. 

• Dress Code: All dancers must arrive in proper dance attire. Ballet students will not be allowed in class 

without required ballet wear. 

• Studio Etiquette: 

o No gum in class 

o No smoking near entrances or windows 

o No yelling, swearing, or rough housing 

o Respect staff, fellow dancers, and families 

• Waiting Area: Clean up after yourselves if eating. The waiting area is NOT a playroom.  

• Please keep children out of the field behind the North Brookfield studio—it is not KADS property. 

• Timeliness: Arriving late disrupts class and prevents proper warm-up. 

• Communication: Contact Miss Kara by phone or email for any class or teacher concerns. 

• Refund Policy: There are no refunds for classes or costumes for any reason. Tuition remains the same 

each month. 

• Dance Shoes: Label all shoes with your child’s name or initials. 

 

Tuition Envelopes & Additional Classes 

Each month, your dancer will receive a tuition envelope. Place your payment inside and deposit it in the tuition 

box located in the waiting room. Didn’t receive one? Please see your child’s teacher. 

Interested in adding more classes? Dancers may try an additional class (one time) for free if space allows. New 

students will be accepted until December, so tell your friends and family—some classes are already full! 



Stay Connected 

• Watch your email for notices, newsletters, and updates. If you are not receiving emails, inform your 

child’s teacher. 

• Follow us on Facebook for studio news and photos! 

Holiday & Break Schedule 

• Oct 13 – Columbus Day 

• Oct 31 – Halloween 

• Nov 26–Nov 30 – Thanksgiving Break 

• Dec 22–Jan 2 – Christmas Break 

• Feb 16–21 – February Break 

• Apr 20–25 – April Break 

• May 22–25 – Memorial Day Weekend 

 

October 6-11 is KADS Bring a Friend to Dance Week!  
 You can bring a friend to participate in class with you! 

 

Thank you for being part of our KADS family! We are excited to celebrate 29 years of dance 

and begin our 29th season together. 

For any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Miss Kara – KADS0735@aol.com 

 


